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ISLAND

PUBLIC NOTICE:

Request for Sealed Proposals for Transit Marketing/Advertising Services for Island Metro

The City of South Padre Island is currently seeking a Sealed Request for Proposals (RFP) from
experienced marketing firms until 2:00 p.m. on October 18, 2024. All proposals must include

the bid # RFP_2024-03TD and be submitted to the City Secretary. The firms should have

substantial and relevant experience and expertise in providing transit marketing and advertising
sales and placement services on Island Metros' Digital Kiosks, Bus Monitors, and the Rear

Exterior of the Transit Fleet. The RFP packet can be found on the City's website at

www.myspi.org. For any inquiries, please contact Jesse Arriaga at Jarriaga(@myspi.org.

Hand Delivery to: Mail to: Ship to (FedEx, UPS, DHL):
4601 Padre Blvd. 4601 Padre Blvd. 4601 Padre Blvd.
South Padre Island, TX 78597 South Padre Island, TX 78597 South Padre Island, TX 78597

The City of South Padre Island reserves the right to reject any or all responses.
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